
 
 

 

Website Offers Place to Share Loving Memories 
By Michael O’Loughlin, Marketing and Communications Director 
 
The In Memoriam section on our community’s website is an interactive resource 
where we can remember, grieve, and celebrate the lives of School Sisters of St. 
Francis who have died since last March, when the pandemic precluded us from 
gathering for public liturgies. You’ll find a link at the top of our website homepage: 
www.sssf.org. 
  
In addition to the words of remembrance that were shared at her funeral, each 
sister’s In Memoriam page includes links to the video recording of her funeral, the 
order of worship, and prayers of the faithful. 
  

There is also a place for sisters, 
associates, and members of the public 
to share their condolences and 
memories of sisters. Simply fill in the 
form in the right column and click 
“Submit” to send in your words of care. 
Our Marketing and Communications 
team will review and quickly post the 
submissions. 
  
If you would like to share a special 

photo as well, please email it as an attachment to Betty Lewis at blewis@sssf.org 
and use “In Memoriam” in your email subject line. A brief description identifying 
persons in the photo and the occasion would be helpful. Betty can then post your 
photo along with your remembrance.  
  
We encourage everyone to avail themselves of this way to share their memories 
and love for our sisters, who will always be in our hearts. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001qw9F-DWuSb7iQSLZQiW75m0bP23nrHqq4NrWHaT9HJBdUpcf70e53Pz-EyWCHTL-zwml9rEkGJVRXAQSf61OqEzdcls7sEp_NeCJo_CBzOLCkP9-RvkJ5CrTu1WZhmdMNadbvt4bIYBIjJY5Z5oesWj0J1V0m5bB19ZW4tjgAdNFSD7atCnJIYVjt6bRSQ1z&c=DtQF1AZi8YR-oPuNukLTHcPb4oWflFK05cjxhIeZM4VU4sWTkIDMkQ==&ch=jW7D5CkuHeO7F2ExmCJ9vgwaW5WIRRTDmaiH3bo5Fsw35lbpQv-oCA==
mailto:blewis@sssf.org

